
Pupil Premium Support 

Are your children missing 
out?  Could they be eligible 

to receive pupil premium 
funding to support them in 

their education? 

A child’s family circumstances are taken into account when deter-
mining whether or not they qualify for Pupil Premium and free school 
meals. To be eligible, the family must be receiving one or more of the 
following benefits: 

Income support 

Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 

Income-based Employment and Support Allowance 

Support as a result of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

Pension Credit 

Child Tax Credit 

Working Tax Credit 

Universal Credit (If a household is earning less than £7,400 per 
year) 

Follow this link to make your application for free 

School Meals 

https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/schools-

and-education/at-school/free-school-meals/free-

school-meals.aspx 

Mrs Coombs in our School Office can help you 

with your application if you need assistance. 



Pupil Premium Support 

 

New school uniform and shoes are no longer available but pre-loved 
clothes are free providing we have some available. 

 

If there is something that you feel your child requires that will support their 
education and participation in school events – please email:  
admin@southhill.herts.sch.uk  

mailto:admin@southhill.herts.sch.uk

